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Subject: Comments for Planning Application 17/02192/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:48 AM on 24 Nov 2017 from Mrs Vanessa Spooner.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Miramar Cottage 5 The Colony Colony Road Sibford Gower Banbury OX15 5RY 

	Proposal:
	Alterations to existing building to form single dwelling house; demolition of unlisted buildings in the Conservation Area 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Coyne 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Vanessa Spooner

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Springfield Cottage, 4 The Colony, Colony Road Sibford Gower, Banbury OX15 5RY



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	On behalf of Sue Lovatt, briar cottage, 3 the colony, ox15 5ry: I have no objection to the planning request. I have tried to log this online and have also called the planning office twice, log ins and password changing continually fails and I was cut off both times when trying to call. I have no objection to the planning application.




